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Wednesday 3rd June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and carers 

 

I hope you all had a good half term and manged to safely enjoy the lovely weather 

we had.   

 

After so many weeks of most of the school being empty and quiet, it has been truly 

wonderful to walk around the school and hear laughter and chatter and see smiling 

children and staff. We had spent three weeks planning for the partial reopening and 

yesterday and today have shown- yet again - how fantastic our children, staff and 

parents are. We know some of the protective measures are inconvenient and 

different to normal, but everyone has embraced them brilliantly.  

 

Currently our ‘bubbles’ are not full and therefore we can still welcome back more 

children from Reception, Year 1 and Year 6.  If you would like your child to return, 

please ensure you contact us to give notice as we need to ensure all their personal 

equipment is ready for them.   

 

Please may I just remind you of a few things we need to stick to to ensure everyone’s 

safety: 

• Please do not send your child with a school bag.  The only items that can be 

brought from home are a named lunch box and water bottle 

 

• Please apply sun cream before the school day if needed.  We cannot assist 

the children with applying cream 

 

• Please arrive on time for your child’s session – please try not to arrive early 

 

Thank you for your continued support.   

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Helen Frampton 

Headteacher 

Somerford Primary School 
Draper Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 3AS 

Tel  : 01202 485436      Fax : 01202 482359 
Email : office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Website : www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk 
Headteacher : Mrs H Frampton 
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